
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

TOGETHER WE WORSHIP AND SERVE JESUS CHRIST AND PURSUE GOD’S WILL 
 
 

FOR THE WEEK OF FEBRUARY 4, 2024 

SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00am  
Worship – 10:15am 
 
MONDAY 
Quilters – 12:30pm 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice – 7:00pm 
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry 3:00 to 4:30pm 
at Jenkins, then to Nashville. 
 

Lisa Sutherland, Family & Friends of 
Leonard Bowers, Carol & Larry Guin, 
Dale, Bud & Dixie, Jerry Bowers, Joy 
Garner, Laurie Slomenski 
 

 

Happy Birthday! 
February 4th – Jason Mikel 
February 4th – Hanna Marsalis 
February 6th – Charles West 
February 7th – Jalen Marsalis 
February 8th – Chip Duncan 
February 8th – Mike Eades 
February 10th – Lauren Linder 
  
No anniversaries this week! 

Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938

 

"I'd Rather Have Jesus" - Jim Carlson 

From Psalm 147 
 

 

"All Hail the Power of Jesus Name" #97 

From Psalm 147 
 

"My Faith Has Found a Resting Place" #405 

Psalm 137 | Jeremiah 29:4-11  
Genesis 1:1-3 | Genesis 12:1-6 
 

“The Beginnings: Let there Be, There Will Be”  
 

"There is a Redeemer" #206 

"Jesus Paid it All"

 

"Sweet By and By" #553 



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

 

From Genesis to Jesus: The Worlds of our Faith 
 

Who and when were the Judges? 
 

Were there two Jewish Kingdoms? 
 

Jesus came in the tradition of the Prophets. Who were they? 
 

When and where did Abraham do all that he did? 
  

Share with others that today we start this five-week series. 
 

 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 13th 

 

Monell's at the Manor 
  

1400 Murfreesboro Pike | Nashville, TN 
 

Please RSVP to The Allemores by February 12th! 

  

Meet at the church at 10:30 & leave at 10:45  

or meet at the restaurant. Monell’s does  

not take reservations and all must be  

present before they will seat us. 
 

 

TODAY! 
 

Stick around for soup! 
 

Bring your appetite and we’ll  

share the lunch table  

following The Lord’s Supper. 

 

   

2023 Giving Statements 

 are in your folders. 
 

If you have questions, please contact 

Jennifer in the office. 
 

If you are one of our online congregation 

members and give, you received your 

statement via email or regular mail. 

 


